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July 9, 2025 

          

 

Application for Community Gaming Grant  

Gaming Policy and Enforcement Branch – Licensing and Grants Division  

PO Box 9310  

Stn. Prov. Gov’t.  

Victoria, BC  V8W 9N1 

 

 

 

RE:  Letter of Support to REAPS Application for a Community Gaming Grant 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

On behalf of Mayor Simon Yu and the City of Prince George, I am pleased to provide this letter in 

support of the Recycling and Environmental Action Planning Society (REAPS) and their 

application for a Community Gaming Grant. 

 

REAPS plays an integral role in advancing environmental stewardship and public education in our 

community. Through their school and community programming, they have consistently promoted 

sustainable practices, waste reduction, and environmental awareness among residents of all 

ages. 

 

The City recognizes the importance of this organization’s work in fostering long-term behavioural 

change and community engagement around environmental responsibility. We believe that 

continued funding will allow REAPS to further its impact and reach across Prince George. 

 

We strongly support REAPS in their request for funding and commend their ongoing contributions 

to the health and sustainability of our community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mayor Simon Yu 

The city of Prince George  

 


